
KWA-ZULU NATAL WELCOMES NEW REC MEMBERS
The Kwa-Zulu Natal Chamber held its Annual Regional Meeting on the 21st of June 2022, 
highlighting its successes and challenges experienced in 2021, as well as the horizon of 
expectations for 2022. 
 
With a continuous focus on diversifying and creating inclusivity in the Kwa-Zulu Natal Regional 
Executive Committee, two new members have been nominated and accepted to serve on the 
committee. The Kwa-Zulu Natal Regional Executive Committee and the Printing SA team welcomes 
Riasha Naidu, Commercial Director at Unistar Inks and Suhail Agjee, Senior Manager at Impress 
Printers to the fold. 
 
Riasha Naidu has 6 years Board level experience with extensive knowledge on King IV and 
Corporate Governance Structures and currently serves in an Executive Director position at Unistar 
Inks for the last 10 years. She holds a Bachelor of Business Science in Marketing and Economics 
(UCT), a Bachelor of Commerce in Business Management and Statistics (Unisa) and a Master of 
Business Administration (GIBS). She was appointed as a Non-Executive Director at Zevoscape 
Coffins and Caskets and Drivco Developments for 4 years, and also served on Remuneration, Audit 
and Risk, as well as Social and Ethics committees. Riasha believes that with her skillsets, experience 
and knowledge, she will be an asset to the Printing SA Regional Executive Committee.
 
Suhail Agjee serves as a Senior Manager and Director at Impress. He holds a Bachelor of Social 
Science Degree and currently completing his Master of Business Administration degree. Suhail is 
currently involved in almost every aspect of managing and running a commercial print business as 
well as retail print on demand, ranging from heat-set web to lithography, electro photography, 
inkjet web, UV inkjet & flexography among others. By this involvement, he is able to read industry 
trends, shifts in demand, trajectories of technology, behaviour of customers (B2B & B2C), voids and 
gaps, problem areas and growth sectors. Given this spectrum which he is exposed to on a daily 
basis, he believes that he will be able to offer insights which could be useful to the committee and 
positively contribute to the industry at large. 
 
We are pleased to welcome both Riasha and Suhail, and we are confident that their skills and 
expertise will prove valuable to the successes of Printing SA in the Kwa-Zulu Natal Region.
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